From: Heather Rodenborg
To: Council Clerk

Subject: Parks and rec comment

Date: Friday, July 12, 2024 12:08:44 PM

You don't often get email from hrodenborg@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Parks and Recreation,

Our family loves the parks and uses them often. One of the improvements we would love to see, would be a step stool installed in all the parks bathrooms for kids that can't reach the sink. As a family with a 4 year old, and as I stand here at Veterans with about 100 other kids, none of them are tall enough to reach the sink to wash their hands. It would be awesome if the city could install these stools to help make sinks more accessible. This would also be a campaign I know our family, as well as others would donate to in order to make it happen.

Rev. Heather Rodenborg 740-833-6200 265 W Lincoln Ave, Delaware, OH 43015